From: Lisa Kohnke 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 5:05 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jordan Miller
Subject: Official travel to London and Paris

Hi Steve,
Jordan and I have returned from traveling abroad with the Mayor from February 17-22nd. Jordan advanced  London and Paris and I just advanced the Paris stop. All costs were covered by World Business Chicago (WBC.)

Thank you,
Lisa

Lisa Kohnke
Director of Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel
(312) 744-0575| Lisa.Kohnke@cityofchicago.org
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